
SOUTH YORKSHIRE PENSIONS AUTHORITY 
 
26 July 2012 
 
South Yorkshire Pension Fund Annual General Meeting 2012 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 
 
To advise members about the 2012 Annual General Meeting of the Fund. 
 

  
2. Recommendations 

 
 Members are recommended to note Thursday 11th October for 

this years AGM. 
 

 
3. Information 
 
3.1 The 2012 Annual General Meeting will be held at the Civic, Barnsley on 

Thursday 11th October. The meeting will commence at 17.30. 
 
3.2 Following the format of previous meetings the AGM will be held during 

the evening to attract the maximum attendance.  A light buffet will be 
served after the meeting has concluded and transport for Fund 
members will be arranged to and from the meeting. 

 
3.3 The style and format of the meeting will follow last year’s event with 

more time being set for questions. We intend to put an invite in all three 
newsletters as well as asking members to write in with questions prior 
to the meeting.  

 
3.4 Full details of the meeting will be forwarded to Members closer to the 

date. 
 
4. Implications and risks 
 
Implications 
 

• Financial - There is a provision within this year’s budget to hold the  
                   event 

• Legal- There are no legal implications 

• Diversity -There are no diversity implications 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Officer Responsible: Joanne Webster Communications Manager 
Telephone contact 01226 772915 
 
 
Gary Chapman 
Head of Pensions Administration 
Phone 01226 772954 
E-mail gchapman@sypa.org.uk 
 
 
Background papers used in the preparation of this report are available for 
inspection in the Pensions Administration Unit. 
 
 
 


